

Dear parent/carer,

## Welcome to North Town - New Starter Checklist and QR code

We are really looking forward to welcoming you and your child to the North Town family, but before they join us in September there are some forms for you to complete and documents for you to read.

This will help us make sure that we have the correct information and consents in place for when your child starts in September.

Please complete all forms including the menu no later than Wednesday 25th June 2025.

The QR code will take you to our 'Joining us at North Town' website page where you can find lots of useful information.



## DELIVERING EXCEPTIONAL EDUCATION

PART OF THE HUISH GROUP | NORTH TOWN PRIMARY SCHOOL, STAPLEGROVE ROAD, TAUNTON, TAI 1DF. T 01823 284 676 OFFICE@NT.HUISH.EDUCATION





www.northtownschool.org.uk | RICHARDHUISHTRUST@RICHUISH.AC.UK













Please find below a checklist for you to tick off tasks as you complete them.

Task	Complete
Put induction sessions and start dates in your diary	
Checked the address and date for the home visit, and let the school know of any	
changes (Your home visit date and time will be given out during the stay and	
play session on Wednesday 25 <sup>th</sup> June)	
Provided school with parent/carer email address	
Read the 'Joining us at North Town' page on our website <u>Joining us at North</u>	
Town - North Town Primary School (northtownschool.org.uk)	
Downloaded the My Child At School (MCAS) app	
Filled out the admission form on MCAS	
Filled out the parental consents on MCAS	
Filled out the Universal Infant Free School Meal form and returned to school.	
Filled out and returned your child's meal choices for their first two weeks in	
September	
Shared the Home School Agreement with your child on the school website	
Given your child's birth certificate to the school office team for them to take a	
сору	

If you need any further assistance or have any questions, please do not hesitate in contacting us. You can email us at <a href="mailto:office@nt.huish.education">office@nt.huish.education</a>.

Yours sincerely

Mr Mark Braund

Bround

Headteacher